
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that the trip to the Danelaw Viking Village has now been booked for Year 5. It will 

take place on Monday 10th January 2022. The children will leave school at 8.30 a.m. prompt, therefore they will 

need to be in school by 8:15 a.m.  We will return by 4:15 – 4:30 p.m. depending on traffic. 

 

This visit will form a very important part of our topic work on the Vikings and we would like all the children to take 

part.  During their day at Danelaw, the children will be taken back in time and experience a typical day in the life 

of a Viking family, dressing in costume and carrying out various everyday tasks. 

 

The cost of the trip is £21.00, which includes transport and entry into the village. School is subsidising this visit 

in order to keep the price to a minimum. Please return permission slips to school and pay on your child’s Parent Pay 

account. 

 

Each child will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, a packed lunch will be 

provided on the day. 

 

Please complete and return the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 5 teachers 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………………………..…… Class…………………………… 

to be included on the visit to Danelaw Viking Village on Monday 10th January 2022. 

 

 

I have paid £21.00 on Parent Pay 

            
 

Signed…………………………………………………………………….Parent/Carer 
 


